
 

Newsletter 14th March 2025 

Attendance :  03/03/25 – 07/03/25                Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lateness has a 

huge impact on 

children’s learning. 

Not only on the 

children that are 

late, but also on 

the children in the 

classes being 

disrupted. Please 

ensure your child 

arrives at school on 

time each day. 

97% and above 
Excellent 

95% to 96% 
Attendance is slipping and will be closely monitored 

95% or below 
Poor (high numbers of children are persistently absent) 

 

The School Day 

8.30am – 8.50am – Arrive on the school playground  

8.40am – Pupils enter school 

8.55am – Gates shut & registration begins 

12 – 1pm –  Lunch 

3.20pm – End of School Day   

Class School Attendance Lates 

Nursery 100 % 0 

Reception  90% 4 

Year 1 98.8% 5 

Year 2 98.6 % 0 

Year 3 98.2 % 3 

Year 4 89.6 % 4 

Year 5 94.2 % 10 

Year 6 94.8% 9 

 

 

Day Event 

Fri 14 – Sun 
16 March 

Robinwood Residential 
Year 6 children 

Wed 19 
March 

Year 3 Learning Together 
Afternoon 2.15pm-3.20pm 

Fri 21 March 
Comic Relief Day 
Non Uniform – donation 
 

Wed 2 April 
Parents Evening 
3.30pm – 8.00pm 

Fri 4 April Last day of term 

Tues 22 April Term Begins 

Mon 5th May Bank Holiday – School closed 

Fri 23 May Last day of term 

Mon 9 June Term Begins 

Fri 27 June 
Summer Fair 
3.30pm – 5.30pm 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lateness w/c 03/03/25 

Day Lates 

Monday 8 

Tuesday 4 

Wednesday 5 

Thursday 8 

Friday 10 

Total Lates for 
This Week 

35 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sports News 
 

It has been a busy week for sports activities at Oakfield. 

A group of children attended the Lacrosse tournament on Tuesday after school they had a great time. 

A group of Year 4 children attended a sports festival today at Greystone in Salford and they took part in 

scootering, skateboarding, trampolining and rock climbing.  They had an amazing time. 

 

Star of the Week 
Bungalow Class Emilie Jae 

Den Class Evie 

Hive Class Poppy 

Nursery Class Louie 

Reception Class Logan 

Year 1 Jackson S 

Year 2 Toby 

Year 3 Laana 

Year 4 Juliandro 

Year 5 Grace and Bella 

 

Comic Relief 

 

Next Friday it is Comic Relief, children may come to 

school in non-uniform for a donation towards Comic 

Relief and there will be fun activities throughout the 

day. 

Parents Evening 

 

Parents Evening is on Wednesday 2nd April and the 

booking system goes live at 7pm tonight. 

Please book your slot via the MCAS app. 

 

Science Week 

 
This week was science week, each year group has been doing a science activity. 

Year One have been investigating magnets. 

Two have been thinking about how the world needs you.  Thinking about what skills they need for their 

future job.  

Year Three, have combined science and PE. They made different ocean animal poses, starfish, jellyfish and 

crabs. 

 



 

Science Week at Oakfield 
 

 

 


